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The department of POLITICAL SCIENCE held a tree planting event on 7th september  2022. The 

event aimed to plant and saplings as part of the Environment Day celebrations. Students from 

various semesters  were given  saplings to plant within and around the college premises, while 

the remaining saplings were planted by senior students in nearby localities. After the plantation, 

the principal of college gave a speech highlighting the benefits of tree planting for the 

environment. He stressed the importance of trees for oxygen production and the negative impact 

of deforestation on the environment. He urged the students to plant and conserve trees for the 

sake of future generations. The Principal concluded the event with a vote of thanks. 


